
The Victorian Driven Dressage Committee is proud to present the 

Victorian  

Dressage Judges Refresher 
18th August 2024 

Commencing at 10am 
 

Oaklands Horse & Carriage Driving Club 

Greenvale Equestrian Centre 

Section Road, Greenvale 

   

Please feel free to join us at the end of the session for light refreshments (provided 

by Vic Branch) and a ‘catch up’  

Please RSVP to Michelle Jones (Victorian Dressage Convenor) by 4th Aug 
Email: jonesmichelle403@gmail.com 

Registration necessary for catering purposes. 
 

Paperwork will be forwarded to attendees  
and will need to be completed prior to the event. 

 

This is a great opportunity for all ACDS members including: 
 Current dressage judges: to renew their accreditation and update knowledge  
 New judges: to further their education  
 Prospective judges: to begin the qualification process, or just find out more 

about the accreditation process  
 All drivers and interested members who wish to learn more about Driven 

Dressage  
 
 
All members interested in beginning the process to accredit as a Dressage Judge 
can download the Judges Training Package from the Federal ACDS Website. 
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